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12th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you will know from the local and national news, the numbers of positive Covid-19 tests are rising. Therefore, in 

line with the Infant School, from Tuesday, 13th October, all parents/carers must wear a face mask whilst on the 

school premises dropping off and collecting children. No parents/carers should be gathering in groups outside the 

school - please adhere to social distancing measures.  

 

Please note the face mask must cover both the mouth and nose.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Majcher 

Head Teacher 
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